
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Obenhaus 

Lancer Productions Inc. 

10 Columbus Circle 

Suite 2210 

New York, New York 10019 

 

Dear Mark: 

 

We have received the audio cassettes and transcripts which you had forwarded to us by Sally 

Rosenthal.  I appreciate your prompt response to my request. 

 

Thanks for your help. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


